On Ona May 21, the Minister of Education Emin Amrullayev metrivith a delegation led by Graham Stuart, the Minister of Export of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland. During the meeting, the current state of cooperation between the Republic of Azerbaijan and the United Kingdom in the field of education and prospects for future development were discussed. The parties also exchanged views on projects implemented in our country with the support of the British Council.

At the end of the meeting, an annual action plan was signed between the Ministry of Education of the Republic of Azerbaijan and the British Council Representation in our country.